
Ogemaw Heights High School 
Daily Announcement 
Monday, May 12, 2025 

 

 
Congratulations to this week’s Falcons of the week - Marissa Huizar, Lucas Vetter, Zander Benjamin, Joe 
Bak 

 

Seniors,  Over the summer your WBRC Gmail account will be deleted. If you need any email or documents 

out of your Google account please back them up by 6/30/2025 or they will be gone forever. 

 

Seniors are you planning on decorating your cap for graduation?  You must pick up a packet in the office 

and return before May 16th for approval. 

 
If you would still like to purchase a yearbook for this year, it’s not too late! Yearbooks can be purchased 

from Mr. A. Miller for $55.00. See him in room 155 ASAP if you would like to purchase one.  

 

Students interested in travelling abroad in June of 2026 to Costa Rica and Guatemala, please see Dr. 

Willey. Students interested do not need to be current Spanish students, and current seniors are 

permitted.  

 

Falcons, having integrity will set you apart from those who don't think of others. May is all about 

showing integrity. Doing what is right is not always easy, but if you take the difficult path and try even 

when things are tough, this adjective may describe you. Our word of the week is virtuous. To be virtuous 

is to be morally excellent. It is having good moral qualities and behaving noblely.  Here it is in a sentence. 

"The best Falcons among us can be described as virtuous and hard-working individuals. They are 

examples we should aspire to be." See Mr. Pilarski for more information about how you could win prizes 

related to our word of the week. 

 

 


